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Backgrounder - Myren Bobryk-Ozaki is Announced as a Top 100 Intern of 2023 by WayUp

ATHENS, GA, August 1, 2023 — Myren Bobryk-Ozaki was named one of the top 100 interns in
the United States on WayUp and Yello’s official list, released at the start of August in 2023. This
title is awarded to interns across the country that demonstrate exceptional innovation,
contribution, leadership and dedication in their internship, career field and company.

As part of a celebration for National Intern Day, WayUp and Yello release their lists of the top
100 internship programs and top 100 interns for the year with the goal of celebrating the next
generation of leaders and the programs that uplift them. The top 100 intern list is selected from
a nation-wide, public submission pool. Any person who has interned for a company over the
course of the 2023 year may nominate themselves. The selection process includes a public
voting period that accounts for a 30% weight on the selection and a private, expert panel that
accounts for the remaining 70% weight. The selected awardees are publicly announced and the
list may be viewed by anyone.

This award aligns with Bobryk-Ozaki’s goal to be a leader in their field that produces excellent
deliverables while making an impact on those around them. Not only was Bobryk-Ozaki
selected as a top 100 intern, but the team they worked for when receiving the award,
Windstream Enterprise, cheered them on every step of the way as they had experienced
Bobryk-Ozaki’s determination and influence on a daily basis. Their supervisor wrote a letter of
support for their nomination that Bobryk-Ozaki believes to be a major component for why they
were selected. This award will help continue to drive Bobryk-Ozaki towards their ideal future
career in the marketing and communications industry as an international scholar and leader.

Bobryk-Ozaki first heard of this award through WayUp towards the beginning of 2023. WayUp,
as a US-based job and hiring board, was a company they followed and used regularly in hope to
familiarize themselves with job opportunities and eventually apply for positions they were
interested in. Despite the knowledge of the award, Bobryk-Ozaki worked at Windstream
Enterprise with no specific plan to strive for the award. The work that they did within their
internship was driven by personal passion and enjoyment. When the nominations for the award
found its way into Bobryk-Ozaki’s LinkedIn feed, it was within the last week that nominations
were being accepted. Although Bobryk-Ozaki was hesitant to nominate themselves, their
supervisor encouraged them to after a one-on-one meeting.

Myren Bobryk-Ozaki is thrilled to have accomplished a title awarded to only 99 other people in
the country for the 2023 year. Other awardees can be found at

https://www.nationalinternday.com/2023-top-100-interns and more information about Myren
Bobryk-Ozaki can be found at https://myrenbobrykozaki.wixsite.com/portfolio.
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